
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 
 

PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR 2017 STREETSCAPE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
 
 
Capital City Development Corporation (CCDC), the urban renewal agency for the city of Boise, 
Idaho, will accept Statements of Qualifications from Idaho-licensed public works contractors to 
be pre-qualified, in accordance with Idaho Code § 67-2805(3)(b), to submit competitive bids for 
construction of its 2017 Streetscape Improvements Project in downtown Boise, Idaho. Only 
contractors pre-qualified through this process will be able to submit competitive bids for the 
project.      
 
Interested Idaho-licensed public works contractors are invited to obtain the RFQ proposal 
packet and submission instructions from the CCDC website: www.ccdcboise.com. These 
materials also are available at the CCDC offices: 121 N. 9th St., Suite 501, Boise, Idaho 83702. 
Submissions will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. February 8, 2017. 
 
Questions related to this RFQ should be directed to: Mary Watson, Contracts Manager/Attorney 
at Law at (208) 384-4264 or mwatson@ccdcboise.com  
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